
1


From: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 8:28 AM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Cc: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage -

NOAA Federal; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; J. Stuart


Subject: Re: Next steps


Teleworking but I can be available to discuss Shasta PA vs RPA.


Also yesterday I heard direction on trying to merge the PA's Programmatic AM with the CWF AM


Framework/Plan. I was going to work on that in advance of the meeting Friday 1-5. If that's NOT what I should


be doing let me know.


Thanks,


Evan


On Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 8:16 AM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Garwin and Barb,


Thanks for all of your work preparing for the tiger team meeting


yesterday. Looking ahead, we need to do some prep for our small group


meetings. This is where I think we need to pull together a


side-by-side analysis of what is in the PA and what was in our RPA for


the critical items that are likely to be most challenging for us. Can


you get that together today? I’m thinking that we need Shasta, OMR,


I:E and HORB/Georgiana. I am also thinking that Barb should go with


Jeff to the Friday meeting with Reclamation.


Meanwhile I am going to try and get something on Maria’s calendar to


prep for the Tuesday Shasta session.


Thanks again!


Howard


Sent from my iPhone


--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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